
  
 

  
 

 

 
Central Coast Regional District 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – PICKUP TRUCK 
HEV Pickup Truck 2024-01 - ADDENDUM #2 

 
ADDENDUM #2 
The Central Coast Regional District (CCRD) responds to questions received from vendors 
regarding its recently posted Request for Proposals for an HEV Pickup Truck 2024-01 issued 
on November 29th, 2024: 
 

1. For clarity, intended delivery dates noted by vendors in their proposal should be 
reflective of their expected delivery date (in number of calendar days) after a 
contract of sale is executed by the parties. 

 
COMMUNICATIONS REGARDING THIS RFP 
Enquiries from all Proponents regarding this RFP must be directed to:   

Contact: Nathan Milne  
Email: nmilne@ccrd.ca  
Telephone: 250-982-0081 

Information obtained from any other source regarding this RFP is not official and should not 
be relied upon. 

 

  


